
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

30 January 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Prison Me No Way (PMNW) Day 
 
I am writing to make you aware of the annual ‘Crime and Safety Awareness Day’ 
delivered by the PMNW Day Trust on Thursday 29 February 2024 to all of Year 9 
students.  
 
This year the students will be taking part in a range of workshops, led and delivered 
by prison staff, ex inmates and external agencies. The day involves a range of 
workshops on cyber safety, making the right choices, ex-offender workshops, county 
lines, prison life, fire safety and the work of police dogs. It also involves lots of role 
play and interactivity, life size prison cells and a meet and greet with the police sniffer 
dogs (if available). This is always an enjoyable and very informative day based around 
the theme of students making the ‘right choices’ in life.  
 
If you would like to know more about the fantastic work of the Prison Me No Way Trust, 
then please visit the website www.pmnw.co.uk for more information. 
 
More information about the day will be given over the follow weeks during form time.  
I hope it will be a memorable and enjoyable day for your child and if you have any 
questions about these sessions please do not hesitate to contact me 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs K Wilkinson 
Head of Social Studies 
 
 

http://www.pmnw.co.uk/

